
FEDERATION Schools Logo Competition 
 

The Governors and Staff of Carlisle Infant School and Hampton Hill 
Junior School Federation are on the hunt for a logo that we can use 

across both our schools. 

 

So, get out your colouring pencils and paper as we would love to see 
your ideas to inspire a NEW Federation Logo Design! 

 

Our current, separate logos look like this: 

 
 

Our shared ethos is currently: 
“Love Learning, Love Life” 

 

The only rule is that it must incorporate the federation name – 
Carlisle and Hampton Hill Federation 

 
You may want to think about some of these things that are important to both of our 

schools: 
 

Learning Our local area Nurture Community 

Diversity 
Outdoors/ 

Nature 
Inclusivity Happy children 

 

All entries must be handed into either Carlisle/Hampton Hill 
school office by FRIDAY 24th February 2023. 

 

Governors and staff will then gather to choose their favourite designs 
that will be used to create three potential logos.  

Then our whole school community can vote for their favourite. 

 

The competition is open to everyone in our school community. 

 

We look forward to seeing your imaginative entries! 
 


